
October 24, 2024 

Craig Batzel, President 
Bal Harbour Homeowner’s Association 
P.O. Box 7361 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33338 

Dear Mr. Batzel, 

Please be advised that the City of Fort Lauderdale has reviewed the formal request for the naming of the 
property located at 2201 NE 19th Street, Fort Lauderdale FL, 33305 to “Bal Harbour Park”. 

This item is currently scheduled to be heard at the City Commission Meeting on December 3, 2024, at 
6:00 pm. The meeting will be held at Broward Center for the Performing Arts - Mary N. Porter 
Riverview Ballroom - 201 SW 5th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33312. 

If your homeowner's association has any additional recommendations as to the naming property, the 
recommendation must be voted on by the general membership and minutes must be taken. The 
recommendation and minutes shall be submitted to the City's Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation 
Director, Mr. Carl Williams at 701 South Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 no later than 
Tuesday, November 26, 2024. 

If no additional recommendations are received, the City Commission will review the reasons for the 
proposed naming of the “Bal Harbour Park”. 

Sincerely, 

Carl Williams 
Parks and Recreation Director 

Via e-mail: craigsbatzel@gmail.com 
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